
Special message to International Families in Japan by Mrs. Yeon Ah (Choi) Moon 
 
IFA Committee 
July 18, 2015 
 
Gathering of International Blessed Families for the New Start of Vision 2020 

 
Speaker: Yeon Ah (Choi) Moon: Chairman of the Woman’s Federation for World Peace (WFWP) 
Date/Time: August 15th, 2015  2PM-4 PM 
Place: Shinjuku church 
Address: 3-44-2 Takadanobaba Shinjuku 
Access: Shimo-Ochiai station, 1 stop from JR Takadanobaba – map: http://cl.ly/SzWN 
Fee: Free 
Co-sponsor: Family Education Dept; FFWPU HQ 
Contact: Please confirm how many of your family will attend by August 10. 
 
This year we welcome True Father’s third Seonghwa anniversary and also the 50th Anniversary of 
establishing diplomatic relations between Japan and Korea. In this historic month of August, 2015, a 
gathering for all international Blessed families will be held and Hyo Jin Nim’s wife, Mrs. Yeon-ah Moon 
will speak with us. 
 
This is a blessed opportunity to find, together as one family, the devoted heart and dedication of our True 
Parents and to realize Heaven on Earth, through our families and, reaching beyond, into the society of 
Japan. The next five years are vital to realize True Father and Mother’s vision quickly by the year 2020. 
Let’s do it together! 
 
International families are invited to attend this special talk with Yeon-ah Nim. Please let us know how 
many of your family will attend by August 10. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to rededicate ourselves to the mission and responsibility Heaven 
has given us, and start with new determination to contribute to the victory of the vision 2020. 
 
We sincerely invite you to take part together with your family members. 
 
IFA Committee for: 
Family Education Dept. 
FFWPU HQ 
 
 


